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It was recently decided by our Leader to move the operation of The Way of the World to the United 

States, starting with the September issue. Therefore, this issue is the last to be printed in Korea. 

 

Hal McKenzie, current Editor-in-Chief, will go to America for a month or two to establish The Way of 

the World in the 'States, and then return to Korea. 

 

All subscribers and correspondents must send their letters and reports from now on to the following 

address: 

 

The Way of the World 

c/o HSA-UWC 

1365 Connecticut Ave. NW 

Washington, DC 20036 

 

Further information and instructions will be sent individually to all The Way of the World correspondents 

if the need arises. 

 

New subscription rates will be announced in the September issue. The subscribers whose balances have 

run out should re-subscribe to the Washington address.  


